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Toaes? April 24, 1992

NOTE TO: Jameés G. Partlow
Associate Director for Projects
Office of Nuclear ".actor Regulation

FROM: Eruce A. Boger, [Pirector
Division of Reactor Projects I1I/IV/V
Office of Nuciear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF DUE DATE FOR GREEN TICKET NO. 0007683,
REGARDING APRIL 14, 1992 RESPONSE FROM M. LYSTER, CENTERIOR ENERGY,
TO WRC SAFETY FVYALUATION ON GCNCRIC LETTER B88-01 FOR THE PERRY
WUCLEAR POWER PLANT

The subject action was assigned to DRPW on Aprii 23, 1992, with a due date to the
NRR Director's office of May 1, 1992. The subject letter expresses the
licensee's objections to staff positions taken in the context of our review of
Generic Letter 88-0' issues. The licensee states that those positions, '...are
either not consi.stent with the Commission’s Policy Siatement on Technical
Specification Improvement, or may involve backfits for PNPP pursuant t» 10.CFR
§0.:09, or provide further examples in support of industry comments made during
the Regulatory Impact Survey regarding NRC imposition of "requirements” through
the use of Generic Letters."

I, order to adeguately address the licensee’s concerns, it will be necessary to
coordinate our response with several groups, including DET/EMCB, DOFA/OTSB, and
PMAS/PTSB. The technicai resolution of these issues will proceed on a schedule
independent of this Green Ticket response. We ctherefore request a two-week
extension to the due date for this response. The revised due dates would then
be May 15, 1992, for delivery to the NRR Director’s office, and May 20, 1992, for
delivery tc the EDO’s office.
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Bruce a7 Boger, Director

ivision of Reactor Projects III/IV/V
ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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James G. Partlow

cc: B. Boger
J. Iwolinski
J. R. Hall
NRR Mailroom
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